Breathless Firelight 35 Sophie Jordan
Yeah, reviewing a book Breathless Firelight 35 Sophie Jordan could build up your near links listings. This is just
one of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood, achievement does not recommend that you have
extraordinary points.
Comprehending as capably as concurrence even more than further will give each success. next to, the declaration as
without difficulty as perspicacity of this Breathless Firelight 35 Sophie Jordan can be taken as skillfully as
picked to act.

The Fallen Star Jessica Sorensen 2011-04-09 For eighteen
year-old Gemma, life has never been normal. Up until
recently, she has been incapable of feeling emotion. And
when she’s around Alex, the gorgeous new guy at school,
she can feel electricity that makes her skin buzz. Not
to mention the monsters that haunt her nightmares have
crossed over into real-life. But with Alex seeming to
hate her and secrets popping up everywhere, Gemma’s life
is turning into a chaotic mess. Things that shouldn’t be
real suddenly seem to exist. And as her world falls
apart, figuring out the secrets of her past becomes a
matter of life and death.
Vanish Sophie Jordan 2012-09-06 I remember Will's
promise: 'It's not over. I'll find you . . .' Then it
dawns on me. He won't know what happened. He'll just
think I left. Vanished. Jacinda did the unthinkable for
love: she betrayed the most closely-guarded secret of
her kind. Exposed for what she really is - a descendant
of dragons with the ability to shift into human form she must return to her pride knowing she might never see
Will again. Back home, Jacinda is shunned and her
sister, Tamra, is the only one she can turn to. But
Tamra is experiencing shocking changes of her own . . .
Jacinda knows she should forget Will, yet she clings to
the hope that they'll be together again. So when the
chance arrives to follow her heart, will she risk
everything?
Station Eleven Emily St. John Mandel 2014-09-10
CELEBRATING FIFTY YEARS OF PICADOR BOOKS Now an HBO Max
original TV series The New York Times Bestseller Winner
of the Arthur C. Clarke Award Longlisted for the Baileys
Women's Prize for Fiction National Book Awards Finalist
PEN/Faulkner Award Finalist What was lost in the
collapse: almost everything, almost everyone, but there
is still such beauty. One snowy night in Toronto famous
actor Arthur Leander dies on stage whilst performing the
role of a lifetime. That same evening a deadly virus
touches down in North America. The world will never be
the same again. Twenty years later Kirsten, an actress
in the Travelling Symphony, performs Shakespeare in the
settlements that have grown up since the collapse. But
then her newly hopeful world is threatened. If
civilization was lost, what would you preserve? And how
far would you go to protect it? Part of the Picador
Collection, a new series showcasing the best of modern
literature.
Breathless Sophie Jordan 2012-12-04 Sophie Jordan's
breathtaking digital original novella set in the world
of Firelight. For Az, it's supposed to be a fun summer
vacation with her family. Nothing complicated. Just a
quick trip to test the waters as she prepares for a year
on her own. That all changes when she rescues a drowning
girl and meets Tate—the most gorgeous human boy she's
ever seen. Tate throws her heart, her plans, and her
life into upheaval, but the closer she gets to him, the
harder it is to hide the secret of what she is. With no
hope for a future together, the last thing that can ever
happen . . . is love. This stand-alone digital original
is perfect for those new to the Firelight series as well
as veteran fans. Epic Reads Impulse is a digital imprint
with new releases each month.
Slide Jill Hathaway 2012-03-27 Vee Bell is certain of

Dreamless Josephine Angelini 2012-07-05 A story of love,
destiny and feuding families with extraordinary powers,
descended from the heroes of ancient Greece, Dreamless
is the second book in the heartstopping Starcrossed
series by Josephine Angelini. Tasked with descending to
the underworld and killing the Furies, Helen must endure
torture as she wanders aimlessly through hell in her
dreams. Although she still trains with the Delos clan,
Helen and Lucas are coming to terms with the fact that
they cannot be together. Distraught, Helen meets another
person down in the shadowy underworld: Orion, descended
from Adonis and with the power to control desire, he is
the heir to the house of Rome. He's also kind of hot.
Confused by her conflicting emotions but glad to have an
ally in hell, Helen begins to realize the enormity of
her task. . . Continue the modern mythology series with
Goddess.
The Catastrophic History of You And Me Jess Rothenberg
2012-02-21 An addictively page-turning romance for fans
of Before I Fall and The Fault in Our Stars Brie is the
“biggest, cheesiest, sappiest romantic” who believes
that everyone will find their perfect someone. So when
Jacob, the love of Brie's life, tells her he doesn't
love her anymore, the news breaks her heart--literally.
But now that she's D&G (dead and gone), Brie revisits
the living world to discover that her family has begun
to unravel and her best friend has been keeping an
intimate secret about her boyfriend. Somehow, Brie must
handle all of this while navigating through the five
steps of grief with the help of Patrick, her mysterious
bomber-jacketed guide to the afterlife. But how is she
supposed to face the Ever After with a broken heart and
no one to call her own? "The debut is a fast, twisty,
highly dramatic read about the turbulent nature of
love."--Romantic Times "Rothenberg exploes what happens
in the afterlife when you aren't quite done with your
life."--San Francisco Chronicle "The funniest, sweetest,
most heartfelt, sigh-worthy and oh-so-romantic story
I've ever read. You'll love it!"--Cynthia Leitich Smith,
New York Times bestselling author of Eternal and Blessed
Reboot Amy Tintera 2013-05-07 In this fast-paced
dystopian thrill ride from New York Times–bestselling
author Amy Tintera, perfect for fans of The Hunger
Games, Legend, and Divergent, a seventeen-year-old girl
returns from death as a Reboot and is trained as an
elite crime-fighting soldier . . . until she is given an
order she refuses to obey. Wren Connolly died five years
ago, only to Reboot after 178 minutes. Now she is one of
the deadliest Reboots around . . . unlike her newest
trainee, Callum 22, who is practically still human. As
Wren tries to teach Callum how to be a soldier, his
hopeful smile works its way past her defenses.
Unfortunately, Callum’s big heart also makes him a
liability, and Wren is ordered to eliminate him. To save
Callum, Wren will have to risk it all. Wren’s
captivating voice and unlikely romance with Callum will
keep readers glued to the page in Amy Tintera’s highstakes alternate reality, and diving straight into its
action-packed sequel, Rebel. Don’t miss Amy Tintera’s
new fantasy series, Ruined—full of epic stakes, sweeping
romance, hidden identities, and scheming siblings.
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one irrefutable truth—her sister's friend Sophie didn't
kill herself. She was murdered. Vee knows this because
she was there. Everyone believes Vee is narcoleptic, but
she doesn't actually fall asleep during these episodes:
When she passes out, she slides into somebody else's
mind and experiences the world through that person's
eyes. She's slid into her sister as she cheated on a
math test, into a teacher sneaking a drink before class.
She learned the worst about a supposed "friend" when she
slid into her during a school dance. But nothing could
have prepared Vee for what happens one October night
when she slides into the mind of someone holding a
bloody knife, standing over Sophie's slashed body. Vee
desperately wishes she could share her secret, but who
would believe her? It sounds so crazy that she can't
bring herself to tell her best friend, Rollins, let
alone the police. Even if she could confide in Rollins,
he has been acting distant lately, especially now that
she's been spending more time with Zane. Enmeshed in a
terrifying web of secrets, lies, and danger and with no
one to turn to, Vee must find a way to unmask the killer
before he or she strikes again.
The Never Hero T. Ellery Hodges 2014-09-12 What if when
you died, no one would ever know you were all that stood
between man and the enemy?When Jonathan Tibbs awakes in
a puddle of his own blood, there isn't a scratch on him
to explain it. In the weeks to follow, he comes to find
he's been drafted for a war with a violent otherworldly
species. A war that only he can remember. Now, the man
Jonathan imagined himself becoming is no longer the man
who can endure his future. The first installment in this
science fiction action adventure series, The Never Hero
is a gritty and honest look at the psychological journey
of a man forced to forge himself into a weapon.
Abandoned with little guidance, and at the mercy of a
bargain struck far outside his reach, Jonathan races to
unlock the means to surmount the odds, and understand
the mystery behind a conflict raging outside of time and
memory.In the end, the real question is what Jonathan is
willing to become to save a planet that will never see
his sacrifice.
After the End Amy Plum 2014-05-06 Michael Grant's Gone
series meets M. Night Shyamalan's The Village in this
riveting story of one girl's journey to save the very
people who have lied to her for her entire life. Amy
Plum, international bestselling author of the Die for Me
series, delivers a fast-paced adventure perfect for fans
of Marie Lu, Veronica Rossi, and Robison Wells. Juneau
grew up fearing the outside world. The elders told her
that beyond the borders of their land in the Alaskan
wilderness, nuclear war had destroyed everything. But
when Juneau returns from a hunting trip one day and
discovers her people have been abducted, she sets off to
find them. And leaving the boundaries for the very first
time, she learns the horrifying truth: World War III
never happened. Nothing was destroyed. Everything she'd
ever been taught was a lie. As Juneau comes to terms
with an unfathomable deception, she is forced to survive
in a completely foreign world, using only the skills and
abilities she developed in the wild. But while she's
struggling to rescue her friends and family, someone
else is after her. Someone who knows the extraordinary
truth about her secret past.
Girl Last Seen Nina Laurin 2017-06-20 An intense
psychological thriller for readers of I Am Watching
You,The Luckiest Girl Alive, and All the Missing Girls.
Two missing girls. Thirteen years apart. Olivia Shaw has
been missing since last Tuesday. She was last seen
outside the entrance of her elementary school in Hunts
Point wearing a white spring jacket, blue jeans, and
pink boots. I force myself to look at the face in the
photo, into her slightly smudged features, and I can't
bring myself to move. Olivia Shaw could be my mirror
image, rewound to thirteen years ago. If you have any
knowledge of Olivia Shaw's whereabouts or any relevant
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information, please contact... I've spent a long time
peering into the faces of girls on missing posters,
wondering which one replaced me in that basement. But
they were never quite the right age, the right look, the
right circumstances. Until Olivia Shaw, missing for one
week tomorrow. Whoever stole me was never found. But
since I was taken, there hasn't been another girl. And
now there is.
Interworld (Interworld, Book 1) Neil Gaiman 2013-04-25
New York Times bestseller by award-winning writers Neil
Gaiman and Michael Reaves. Joey Harker isn’t a hero...
Love, Lucas Chantele Sedgwick 2015-05-05 A 2015 Whitney
Award Nominee! A powerful story of loss, second chances,
and first love, reminiscent of Sarah Dessen and John
Green. When Oakley Nelson loses her older brother,
Lucas, to cancer, she thinks she’ll never recover.
Between her parents’ arguing and the battle she’s
fighting with depression, she feels nothing inside but a
hollow emptiness. When Mom suggests they spend a few
months in California with Aunt Jo, Oakley isn’t sure a
change of scenery will alter anything, but she’s willing
to give it a try. In California, Oakley discovers a sort
of safety and freedom in Aunt Jo’s beach house. Once
they’re settled, Mom hands her a notebook full of
letters addressed to her—from Lucas. As Oakley reads one
each day, she realizes how much he loved her, and each
letter challenges her to be better and to continue to
enjoy her life. He wants her to move on. If only it were
that easy. But then a surfer named Carson comes into her
life, and Oakley is blindsided. He makes her feel again.
As she lets him in, she is surprised by how much she
cares for him, and that’s when things get complicated.
How can she fall in love and be happy when Lucas never
got the chance to do those very same things? With her
brother’s dying words as guidance, Oakley knows she must
learn to listen and trust again. But will she have to
leave the past behind to find happiness in the future?
Sky Pony Press, with our Good Books, Racehorse and
Arcade imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of
books for young readers—picture books for small
children, chapter books, books for middle grade readers,
and novels for young adults. Our list includes
bestsellers for children who love to play Minecraft;
stories told with LEGO bricks; books that teach lessons
about tolerance, patience, and the environment, and much
more. While not every title we publish becomes a New
York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are
committed to books on subjects that are sometimes
overlooked and to authors whose work might not otherwise
find a home.
The Well of Loneliness Radclyffe Hall 2021-05-29 The
Well of Loneliness, first published in 1928, is a
timeless portrayal of lesbian love. The thinly disguised
story of Hall's own life, it was banned outright upon
publication and almost ruined her literary career as the
subject was that of an obscenity trial and forbidden at
the time in England. The novel tells the story of
Stephen, an ideal child of aristocratic parents—a
fencer, a horse rider and a keen scholar. Stephen grows
to be a war hero, a bestselling writer and a loyal,
protective lover. But Stephen is a woman, and is
attracted to women. As her ambitions drive her, and
society incarcerates her, Stephen is forced into
desperate actions. Although Gordon's attitude toward her
own sexuality is anguished, the novel presents
lesbianism as natural and makes a plea for greater
tolerance. It became an international bestseller, and
for decades was the single most famous lesbian novel.
The Lost Prince Julie Kagawa 2012-10-23 Resentful of
Meghan, the Fey Queen sister he believes deserted their
family, Ethan Chase embarks on a dangerous journey into
the fey world with a girl he loves and a reluctant ally
who might be his nephew.
A Taxonomy of Love Rachael Allen 2018-01-09 A YA
romance—with a sparkling commercial voice and a dash of
2/6

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on December 3, 2022 by guest

science—that explores a relationship over six years The
moment Spencer meets Hope the summer before seventh
grade, it’s something at first sight. The pair become
fast friends, climbing trees and planning world travels.
After years of being outshone by his older brother and
teased because of his Tourette syndrome, Spencer finally
feels like he belongs. But as Hope and Spencer get older
and life gets messier, the clear label of “friend” gets
messier, too. Through sibling feuds and family
tragedies, new relationships and broken hearts, the two
grow together and apart, and Spencer, an aspiring
scientist, tries to map it all out using his trusty
system of taxonomy. He wants to identify and classify
their relationship, but in the end, he finds that life
doesn’t always fit into easy-to-manage boxes, and it’s
this messy complexity that makes life so rich and
beautiful.
Come Back to Me Mila Gray 2015-12-08 In this heartwrenching tale of love and loss, a young Marine and his
best friend’s sister plunge into a forbidden love affair
while he’s home on leave. When a Marine Chaplain knocks
on her door, Jessa’s heart breaks—someone she loves is
dead. Killed in action, but is it Riley or Kit? Her
brother or her boyfriend… Three months earlier, Marine
Kit Ryan finds himself back home on leave and
dangerously drawn to his best friend Riley’s sister,
Jessa—the one girl he can’t have. Exhausted from
fighting his feelings, Kit finally gives in, and Jessa
isn’t strong enough to resist diving headfirst into a
passionate relationship. But what was just supposed to
be a summer romance develops into something far greater
than either of them expected. Jessa’s finally found the
man of her dreams and Kit’s finally discovered there’s
someone he’d sacrifice everything for. When it’s time
for Kit to redeploy, neither one is ready to say
goodbye. Jessa vows to wait for him and Kit promises to
come home to her. No matter what. But as Jessa stands
waiting for the Marine Chaplain to break her heart, she
can’t help but feel that Kit has broken his promise…
Riley or Kit? Kit or Riley? Her brother or her
boyfriend? Who’s coming home to her?
Breath Jackie Morse Kessler 2013 "In the fourth and
final volume of the Riders of Apocalypse series, high
school senior Xander Atwood has a secret. Death, the
Pale Rider, has lost his way. What happens when the two
meet will change the fate of the world"-The Football Girl Thatcher Heldring 2017-04-04 For every
athlete or sports fanatic who knows she's just as good
as the guys. This is for fans of The Running Dream by
Wendelin Van Draanen, Grace, Gold, and Glory by
Gabrielle Douglass and Breakaway: Beyond the Goal by
Alex Morgan. The summer before Caleb and Tessa enter
high school, friendship has blossomed into a
relationship . . . and their playful sports days are
coming to an end. Caleb is getting ready to try out for
the football team, and Tessa is training for crosscountry. But all their structured plans derail in the
final flag game when they lose. Tessa doesn’t want to
end her career as a loser. She really enjoys playing,
and if she’s being honest, she likes it even more than
running cross-country. So what if she decided to play
football instead? What would happen between her and
Caleb? Or between her two best friends, who are counting
on her to try out for cross-country with them? And will
her parents be upset that she’s decided to take her
hobby to the next level? This summer Caleb and Tessa
figure out just what it means to be a boyfriend,
girlfriend, teammate, best friend, and someone worth
cheering for. “A great next choice for readers who have
enjoyed Catherine Gilbert Murdock’s Dairy Queen and
Miranda Kenneally’s Catching Jordan.”—SLJ “Fast-paced
football action, realistic family drama, and sweet
romance…[will have] readers looking for girl-powered
sports stories…find[ing] plenty to like.”—Booklist
“Tessa's ferocious competitiveness is appealing.”—Kirkus
breathless-firelight-35-sophie-jordan

Reviews “[The Football Girl] serve[s] to illuminate the
appropriately complicated emotions both of a young
romance and of pursuing a dream. Heldring writes with
insight and restraint.”—The Horn Book
Lessons from a Scandalous Bride Sophie Jordan 2012-07-31
“Sophie Jordan is one of a kind!” —Samantha James Bestlaid plans beget sizzling passion in the second book in
New York Times bestselling author Sophie Jordan’s
delectable Forgotten Princesses series. A sweeping and
breathtakingly dramatic historical romance, Lessons from
a Scandalous Bride features a haunted hero, a Scottish
viscount, who hopes to snare a wealthy wife in Victorian
England—only to have an inappropriately independent
heiress catch his eye and steal his heart. Sophie Jordan
is well-known and well-loved for her dark, brooding
heroes and sexy heroines—and her fans will not be
disappointed by these Lessons…nor will readers of the
bestselling love stories of Lisa Kleypas and Sabrina
Jeffries. When it comes to Ms. Jordan and her
extraordinary historical romance novels, Kirkus Reviews
offers the best advice: “Just surrender to the sizzle.”
Haven Mary Lindsey 2017-11-07 "We all hold a beast
inside. The only difference is what form it takes when
freed." Rain Ryland has never belonged anywhere. He’s
used to people judging him for his rough background, his
intimidating size, and now, his orphan status. He’s
always been on the outside, looking in, and he’s fine
with that. Until he moves to New Wurzburg and meets
Friederike Burkhart. Freddie isn’t like normal teen
girls, though. And someone wants her dead for it.
Freddie warns he’d better stay far away if he wants to
stay alive, but Rain’s never been good at running from
trouble. For the first time, Rain has something worth
fighting for, worth living for. Worth dying for.
Hidden Sophie Jordan 2013-10-03 'Inhaling deep breaths I
wait for it to begin. The battle I've been waiting my
whole life to fight.' A group of vicious hunters are
drawing dangerously close to discovering the secrets of
the draki (descendants of dragons with the ability to
shift into human form). Reluctantly, Jacinda realizes
that running away to be with her beloved Will is no
longer an option while the safety of her draki pride is
at stake. Jacinda vows to use every last breath of fiery
determination to protect the pride and for the right to
control her own destiny. But when the battle is over,
Jacinda must decide where her heart truly lies . . .
with the pride or with Will?
Loss Jackie Morse Kessler 2012 The latest in the Riders
of the Apocalypse series centers around a bullied
teenager who is tricked into becoming Pestilence, a
Rider of the Apocalypse, and finds himself imbued with
the power to infect people with diseases. Original.
50,000 first printing.
Dreamless Josephine Angelini 2021-05-13 A story of love,
destiny and feuding families with extraordinary powers,
descended from the heroes of ancient Greece, Dreamless
is the second book in the heartstopping Starcrossed
series by Josephine Angelini. Tasked with descending to
the underworld and killing the Furies, Helen must endure
torture as she wanders aimlessly through hell in her
dreams. Although she still trains with the Delos clan,
Helen and Lucas are coming to terms with the fact that
they cannot be together. Distraught, Helen meets another
person down in the shadowy underworld: Orion, descended
from Adonis and with the power to control desire, he is
the heir to the house of Rome. He's also kind of hot.
Confused by her conflicting emotions but glad to have an
ally in hell, Helen begins to realize the enormity of
her task. . . Continue the modern mythology series with
Goddess.
Rage Jackie Morse Kessler 2011-04-04 Jackie Morse
Kessler’s Riders of the Apocalypse series follows teens
who are transformed into the Four Horsemen of the
Apocalypse. In the second book of the series, Rage, a
teenage cutter becomes War, one of the Riders of the
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Apocalypse. Missy didn’t mean to cut so deep. But after
the party where she was humiliated in front of
practically everyone in school, who could blame her for
wanting some comfort? Sure, most people don’t find
comfort in the touch of a razor blade, but Missy always
was . . . different. That’s why she was chosen to become
one of the Four Horsemen of the Apocalypse: War. Now
Missy wields a new kind of blade—a big, brutal sword
that can cut down anyone and anything in her path. But
it’s with this weapon in her hand that Missy learns
something that could help her triumph over her own pain:
control. A unique approach to the topic of selfmutilation, Rage is the story of a young woman who
discovers her own power and refuses to be defeated by
the world. Rage includes a teaser chapter of the next
book in the Riders of the Apocalypse series, Loss.
Until the Beginning Amy Plum 2015-05-05 Amy Plum,
internationally bestselling author of the Die for Me
series, delivers a heart-pounding adventure perfect for
fans of Michael Grant, Veronica Rossi, and Alexandra
Bracken. Until the Beginning is the sequel to After the
End, which Marie Lu, New York Times bestselling author
of the Legend series and the Young Elites series, called
“wonderfully riveting.” In this stunning and
exhilarating conclusion to the duology, Juneau has been
searching for her people and for answers . . . and she
is about to find both. When Juneau’s clan disappeared,
she lost so much more than her friends and family. She
soon discovered everything she thought she knew about
her life was a lie. Her people’s gifts were actually
secret abilities that others wanted, desperately enough
to kidnap an entire village. Juneau set off on a crosscountry journey with her new companion, Miles, to find
her clan, which led them to a game preserve in New
Mexico. Now Juneau’s people are finally within reach,
and she will stop at nothing to save them. But she has a
target on her back too, because unbeknownst to her she
is the key to unlocking everything. To rescue her
people—and herself—Juneau must discover what she and her
abilities are truly capable of.
Kingdom of Sleep E.K.Johnston 2016-12-15 The world is
made safe by a woman . . . but it is a very big world.
It has been generations since the Storyteller Queen
saved her country from fire and blood - but now the
kingdom of Kharuf is threatened by a demon gathering
power. When a princess is born, the demon is ready with
her final blow: a curse that will cost that princess her
very soul, or force her to destroy her own people to
save her life. The threads of magic are tightly spun,
binding princess and exiled spinners into a desperate
quest to break the curse. But the web of power is
dangerously tangled - and they may not see the true
pattern until it is unspooled. Kingdom of Sleep, by the
critically acclaimed E. K. Johnston, is a spellbinding
retelling of an enchanting fairy tale with the power of
story at its heart.
Choker Elizabeth Woods 2011-01-04 What are best friends
for? Murder, maybe. Zoe and Cara were as close as
friends could be—until Zoe moved away in fourth grade.
Miserable without Zoe, Cara grew into an unhappy
sixteen-year-old, tormented by the popular girls and
nursing a hopeless crush. Then one day Cara returns home
from a miserable day at school to find Zoe sitting on
her bed. Shocked and delighted, Cara agrees to hide Zoe
from troubles at home and the two resume their
friendship as though no time has passed. Zoe even helps
Cara get up the courage to stand up for herself and talk
to her crush. But when one of the popular girls winds up
dead, Cara begins to suspect that Zoe is responsible,
and her questions only feed Zoe’s anger. As Cara
searches for answers, she is forced to confront a deadly
truth….
Southern Literature from 1579-1895 Louise Manly 1895
Ashes on the Waves Mary Lindsey 2013-06-27 A sexy gothic
romance based on Edgar Allan Poe's "Annabel Lee" Liam
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MacGregor is cursed. Haunted by the wails of fantastical
Bean Sidhes and labeled a demon by the villagers of
Dòchas, Liam has accepted that things will never get
better for him—until a wealthy heiress named Annabel
Leighton arrives on the island and Liam’s fate is
changed forever. With Anna, Liam finally finds the
happiness he has always been denied, but the violent,
mythical Otherworlders, who inhabit the island and the
sea around it, have other plans. They make a wager on
the couple’s love, testing its strength through a series
of cruel obstacles. But the tragedies draw Liam and Anna
even closer. Frustrated, the creatures put the couple
through one last trial—and this time it’s not only their
love that’s in danger of being destroyed. Based on Edgar
Allan Poe’s chilling poem Annabel Lee, with references
to many of his other poems including The Raven, Mary
Lindsey creates a frighteningly beautiful gothic novel
that glorifies the power of true love. Perfect for fans
of Lauren Kate's Fallen series, Kendra Blake's Anna
Dressed in Blood, and Kelly Creagh's Nevermore. Praise
for ASHES ON THE WAVES “Achingly beautiful and darkly
sensuous ... an extraordinary read that left me
breathless at every turn!” --Sophie Jordan, New York
Times bestselling author of Firelight “Mary Lindsey,
inspired by Edgar Allan Poe, has created a haunting,
mystical world. I loved this tragic, romantic story.” -Cate Tiernan, author of Sweep and Immortal Beloved
The First Lie: A short story Diane Chamberlain
2013-06-04 If you're a fan of Jodi Picoult, you'll love
Diane Chamberlain's The First Lie, an original eBook
short story companion to Necessary Lies. It's 1958 in
rural North Carolina, where thirteen-year-old Ivy Hart
lives with her grandmother and sister on a tobacco farm.
As tenant farmers, Ivy and her family don't have much
freedom, though she and her best friend, Henry, often
sneak away in search of adventure. But everything
changes when Ivy's teenage sister gives birth, refusing
to reveal the identity of the baby's father. Soon Ivy
finds herself unravelling a dark web of family secrets
and trying to make sense of her ever-evolving life in
the segregated South.
Reawakened Colleen Houck 2015-08-11 A New York Times
Bestseller! From Colleen Houck, New York Times
bestselling author of The Tiger’s Curse, comes an epic
Egyptian-inspired adventure about two star-crossed teens
who must battle mythical forces and ancient curses on a
journey with more twists and turns than the Nile itself!
When seventeen-year-old Lilliana Young enters the
Metropolitan Museum of Art one morning during spring
break, the last thing she expects to find is a live
Egyptian prince with godlike powers, who has been
reawakened after a thousand years of mummification. And
she really can’t imagine being chosen to aid him in an
epic quest that will lead them across the globe. But
fate has taken hold of Lily, and she, along with her sun
prince, Amon, must travel to the Valley of the Kings,
raise his brothers, and stop an evil, shape-shifting god
named Seth from taking over the world. And don't miss
new adventures with Lily in the rest of the Reawakened
series: Recreated and Reunited! Praise for the
Reawakened Series: "[A] must-read for thrill-seekers and
fans of alternate worlds."—RT Book Reviews "Rick Riordan
fans who are looking for another series will delight in
this fantasy."—SLJ "Wonderfully written and…the heartpounding adventures are topped only by the heart-melting
romance."—The Deseret News "A sparkling new novel with a
fully imagined world and mythos, and crackling romance!
Egyptian mythology has never been this
riveting!"—Aprilynne Pike, #1 New York Times bestselling
author of the Wings series, on Reawakened, book one in
the series
Untamed (Splintered Series Companion) Anita G. Howard
2016-11-08 Alyssa Gardner went down the rabbit hole and
took control of her destiny. She survived the battle for
Wonderland and the battle for her heart. In this
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collection of three novellas, join Alyssa and her family
as they look back at their memories of Wonderland. In
Six Impossible Things, Alyssa recalls the most precious
moments of her life after Ensnared, and the role magic
plays in preserving the happiness of those she loves.
Alyssa's mother reminisces about her own time in
Wonderland and giving up the crown to rescue the man who
would become her husband in The Boy in the Web. And
Morpheus delves into Jeb's memories of the events of
Splintered in The Moth in the Mirror. Read all the books
in the New York Times bestselling Splintered series:
Splintered (Book 1), Unhinged (Book 2), Ensnared (Book
3), and Untamed (The Companion Novel). Praise for
Splintered: STARRED REVIEW "Fans of dark fantasy, as
well as of Carroll's Alice in all her revisionings
(especially Tim Burton's), will find a lot to love in
this compelling and imaginative novel." --Bulletin of
the Center for Children's Books "Alyssa is one of the
most unique protagonists I've come across in a while.
Splintered is dark, twisted, entirely riveting, and a
truly romantic tale." --USA Today "Brilliant, because it
is ambitious, inventive, and often surprising -- a
contemporary reworking of Lewis Carroll's "Alice's
Adventures in Wonderland,'' with a deep bow toward Tim
Burton's 2010 film version." --The Boston Globe "It's a
deft, complex metamorphosis of this children's fantasy
made more enticing by competing romantic interests, a
psychedelic setting, and more mad violence than its
original." --Booklist " Protagonist Alyssa...is an
original. Howard's visual imagination is superior. The
story's creepiness is intriguing as horror, and its
hypnotic tone and setting, at the intersection of
madness and creativity, should sweep readers down the
rabbit hole." --Publishers Weekly "While readers will
delight in such recognizable scenes as Alyssa drinking
from a bottle to shrink, the richly detailed scenes that
stray from the original will entice the imagination.
These adventures are indeed wonderful." --BookPage
"Attention to costume and setting render this a visually
rich read..." --Kirkus Reviews "Wonderland is filled
with much that is not as wonderful as might be expected,
and yet, it is in Wonderland that Alyssa accepts her
true nature. The cover with its swirling tendrils and
insects surrounding Alyssa will surely attract teen
readers who will not disappointed with this magical,
edgy tale." --Reading Today Online "Creepy, descriptive
read with a generous dollop of romance." --School
Library Journal
Elusion Claudia Gabel 2014-03-18 The mind-blowing
beginning of a futuristic series about the seductive
nature of a perfect virtual world and how far one girl
will go to uncover the truth behind the illusions. A new
technology is sweeping the country. To enter Elusion®,
you need an app, a visor, and a wristband, and you'll be
virtually transported to an exotic destination where
adventure comes without the complications or
consequences of real life. When there are accusations
that Elusion is addictive and dangerous, Regan is
determined to defend it and is pulled into incredible
new worlds to discover deeply buried truths—and to make
the ultimate choice between love and loyalty. . . . Full
of thrilling mystery, romance, and intriguing
technology, this Inception-inspired thriller is perfect
for fans of dystopian and sci-fi novels such as Uglies
by Scott Westerfeld, Matched by Ally Condie, and
Partials by Dan Wells, and is continued in the sequel,
Etherworld.
The Last Field Party Abbi Glines 2022-11-22 The seventh
and final book in the #1 New York Times bestselling
Field Party series--a Southern soap opera filled with
football, cute boys, and pick-up trucks--from USA TODAY
bestselling author Abbi Glines. The couples from the
previous books in the Field Party series gather for a
special event ten years in the future that will impact
each of their lives.
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The Girl Who Wrote in Silk Kelli Estes 2015-07-07 A USA
TODAY BESTSELLER! A historical novel inspired by true
events, Kelli Estes's brilliant and atmospheric debut is
a poignant tale of two women determined to do the right
thing and the power of our own stories. The smallest
items can hold centuries of secrets... Inara Erickson is
exploring her deceased aunt's island estate when she
finds an elaborately stitched piece of fabric hidden in
the house. As she peels back layer upon layer of the
secrets it holds, Inara's life becomes interwoven with
that of Mei Lein, a young Chinese girl mysteriously
driven from her home a century before. Through the
stories Mei Lein tells in silk, Inara uncovers a tragic
truth that will shake her family to its core—and force
her to make an impossible choice. A touching and tender
book for fans of Marie Benedict, Susanna Kearsley, and
Duncan Jepson.
Call it Sleep Henry Roth 1964
An Abundance of Katherines John Green 2012-06-28 From
the bestselling author of Turtles All the Way Down and
The Fault in Their Stars, a beautiful tale of love, loss
and not so fool proof mathematic equations. When it
comes to relationships, Colin Singleton's type is girls
named Katherine. And when it comes to girls named
Katherine, Colin is always getting dumped. Nineteen
times, to be exact. On a road trip miles from home, this
anagram-happy, washed-up child prodigy has ten thousand
dollars in his pocket, a bloodthirsty feral hog on his
trail, and an overweight Judge Judy-loving best friend
riding shotgun - but no Katherines. Colin is on a
mission to prove The Theorem of Underlying Katherine
Predictability, which he hopes will predict the future
of any relationship, avenge Dumpees everywhere, and
finally win him the girl. Love, friendship, and a dead
Austro-Hungarian archduke add up to surprising and
heart-changing conclusions in this ingeniously layered
comic novel about reinventing oneself.
9 Days and 9 Nights Katie Cotugno 2018-05-01 In this
sequel to the New York Times bestseller 99 Days, perfect
for fans of Jenny Han and Morgan Matson, Molly Barlow
finds herself in Europe on her summer vacation,
desperately trying to forget everything that happened a
year ago. But over the course of nine days and nine
nights, her whole life will be turned upside down once
more. . . . Molly Barlow isn’t that girl anymore. A
business major at her college in Boston, she’s
reinvented herself after everything that went down a
year ago… After all the people she hurt and the family
she tore apart. Slowly, life is getting back to normal.
Molly has just said I love you to her new boyfriend,
Ian, and they are off on a romantic European vacation
together, starting with scenic London. But there on a
tube platform, the past catches up to her in the form of
Gabe, her ex, traveling on his own parallel vacation
with new girlfriend Sadie. After comparing itineraries,
Ian ends up extending an invite for Gabe and Sadie to
join them on the next leg of their trip, to Ireland. And
Molly and Gabe can’t bring themselves to tell the truth
about who they once were to each other to their new
significant others. Now Molly has to spend 9 days and 9
nights with the boy she once loved, the boy whose heart
she shredded, without Ian knowing. Will she make it
through as new and improved Molly, or will everything
that happened between her and Gabe come rushing back?
Shark Caller, The Dianne Wolfer 2016-08 Isabel is on a
plane heading back to her island birthplace in Papua New
Guinea. Izzy is looking forward to seeing her family
again, but there's another tragic reason for the trip.
Izzy's twin brother, Ray, died in a freak diving
accident, and Izzy and her mum are taking his ashes home
for traditional death ceremonies. After they arrive,
Izzy realises things have changed since their last
visit. Logging threatens the community's way of life and
sharks no longer answer the song of the shark callers.
Izzy's cousin Noah explains that the clan needs someone
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to undertake a traditional diving ritual. The person
must be a twin from the shark calling lineage. The dive
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will be perilous. And Izzy is the last twin. Will she
have the courage to attempt the dive? And what deep,
dark secrets will the ocean reveal if she does?
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